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Common Knowledge

- All reps should wear Red (their red APT shirt) on Rep Council days
- All members should wear Red at all School Board Meetings
- All members should know how to access the APT Website (associatedpomonateachers.com)
- All members should know the names of their Site Representatives
- All members should have an active email on file with APT
- All sites should hold monthly 10-minute meetings



Organizing Updates

- Although Organizing was not involved in PAC Business and activities, we commonly address 
events that occur, PAC spent the summer assessing different candidates for School Board 
Elections in November 2022

- Organizing supports Bargaining Committee during the District-Bargaining Process
- There will be an APT Rally at October’s School Board Meeting, with a focus on:

- Teacher & Staff Shortages
- Lack of Competitive Wages & Benefits



What to do to keep APT Spirit at every Site

- Bring enthusiasm to your 10-minute meetings!
- Engage with parents throughout starting with PTA, Coffee with the Principal,School Site 

Council, SAC, and ELAC.
- Wear APT Red Shirt the first Monday of the month.
- Wear Red on the day of each monthly Board Meeting.
- Encourage at least one other member to engage in future activities.



Our next Organizing Committee Meeting…

Wednesday October 5, 2022 @ 4:00pm via Zoom
Meeting Link

Meeting ID: 728 6896 4842
Passcode: 104793




